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To: Airlines and Tenants 

 

From:  Byron Burkhart, Sr. Manager Airside Operations and Safety 

 

Subject:  New Distribution Method for NOTAMS 

 

Date: June 5, 2015 

 

 

 

 

Effective the week of June 1, 2015, airport condition reports, more commonly known as Notice to 

Airmen (NOTAM), has commenced delivery electronically through the FAA Digital NOTAM System. 

  

In addition to the current local NOTAM delivery method, airport tenants will begin to receive 

individual email notifications. 

 

Upon approval for change from the FAA Southern Region Office, all airport condition reporting 

will be permanently distributed by email only to airport tenants. After approval the current local 

NOTAM distribution notices will be discontinued except in the event of a Digital NOTAM System 

failure. 

 


